
From: Carolyn Lance [mailto:clance@georgina.ca]  
Sent: November 1, 2019 14:04 
Subject: Short Term Rental Accommodation Motion, October 9th, 2019 

Good afternoon. 

Please be advised that Town Council for the Corporation of the Town of Georgina passed a motion 
concerning Short Term Rental Accommodations and directed that their motion be forwarded to the 
Region of York, all municipalities, MP’s and MPP’s within York Region.  Please find attached said motion 
for your information. 

Sincerely, 

Carolyn Lance 
Council Services Coordinator 
Clerk’s Division | Town of Georgina 
26557 Civic Centre Road, Keswick, ON | L4P 3G1 
905-476-4301 Ext. 2219 | georgina.ca
Follow us on Twitter and Instagram, like us on Facebook

mailto:clance@georgina.ca
http://www.georgina.ca/
https://twitter.com/georginatown?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.instagram.com/townofgeorgina/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/TownofGeorgina/
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